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January 2021

Dear DC families - 

This year marks the 30th Annual Divine Child Auction!  We are thrilled to be able to carry on this most special event.  
Although as of now we cannot gather together, we will be hosting our silent auction via our usual mobile bidding 
platform and also providing opportunities for drive thru party packages, raffl e tickets, and more! 

Save the Date: We hit the track for the Kentucky Derby on Saturday, May 1, 2021! 

We need your help to make our  BIGGEST FUNDRAISER of the year - which brings in $140,000 annually for our 
high school and elementary school - an overwhelming success! Many have asked how you can support and get 
involved with this important event. Below you’ll fi nd a few ways. 

Thank you in advance for supporting our schools! 
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5 Make a cash donation | Cash donations to the auction are used to purchase auction items which are 
turned into packages that bring in 2 to 3 times the money! Plus, each year we offer a Pajama Day/Dress 
Down Day for students who make a $20 donation to the auction. Stay tuned for dates!

Sponsor our event  |  Businesses, families and individuals can support our event by purchasing a 
sponsorship package and receiving the unique advertising/recognition perks tied to it! With nearly 10 
sponsorship levels to choose from, there are many ways for your business or family to be represented.

Share your connections  | Own a business, work for a generous company, or have connections for 
donations?  Help us acquire donations of gift cards for retail, restaurants, experiences and services or 

awesome auction items from your own personal connections!

Buy & donate gift cards  | Support the local economy and help small businesses stay afl oat while raising 
funds for DC! Consider purchasing and donating a gift card (or two) from your favorite restaurant 
or retail shop to our auction!

Volunteer� | We are always looking for help with auction-related tasks that can be completed (even from 
home!) leading up to the event, and for support with day of activities!  Contact Director of Advancement,  
Colleen Johnson at cjohnson@divinechild.org to learn more.

YOU CAN HELP THE DIVINE CHILD AUCTION:

A NIGHT AT THE DERBY:
a call  to post for education

May 1, 2021 | 30th Annual Auction

presented by The Doran Foundation


